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There is always great news to share about our St. Philip’s College family. The following
achievements align with our College Strategic Objectives: Student Success, Performance
Excellence, and Principle-Centered Leadership. Stay up to date with our faculty, staff, and

student accomplishments by reading the President’s Newsletter online
at alamo.edu/spc/newsletter and follow us on social media @GOSPC. 

Student Success
SPC Students Build San Antonio’s First Solar-Powered Food Court
St. Philip’s College (SPC) Southwest Campus Electrical Trades and Power Generation
students, with resources provided by Microsoft Corporation and Mission Solar Energy,
built San Antonio’s only solar-powered food truck court, supporting up to three food
trucks at one time. Under Master Electrician Steve Perez, the transformer class gained
knowledge and practical experience in how to transform 208v three phase to 240v three
phase. Food trucks at SWC can now rely on a wind turbine for energy.
  
 
SPC Student Earns ‘Black Nurses Rock’ Scholarship
St. Philip’s College (SPC) Homecoming Queen and Occupational Therapy Assistant
Program student, Leianna Bell, was recently awarded a $1,000 scholarship from Black
Nurses Rock, Inc. Charlotte Davis, CEO of Black Nurses Rock, Inc. toured the Center
for Health Professions with Vocational Nursing Instructor Barbara Govan.

Performance Excellence
SPC HIT Program is ‘Best in the South’
St. Philip’s College (SPC) Health Information Technology Program was ranked #4 in the
nation by Intelligent.com for having one of the Best Registered Health Information
Technician degree programs in 2022. SPC was also named “Best in the South.” Over
150 college and university HIT programs were evaluated and 27 were included on the
list. 

Principle-Centered Leadership
SPC Hosts Early Childhood Professionals
St. Philip’s College (SPC) was the site of the 9th Annual Voices for Children San
Antonio Early Childhood Training on March 26, 2022. Approximately 100 local early
childhood professionals were welcomed by SPC President Dr. Adena Williams Loston.
Christina Cortez, Dean for Students Success, was the keynote speaker. Amy Huebner,
Program Director, Early Childhood and Family Studies coordinated the event and both
Huebner and Monica Guzman, Child Development Center Coordinator, led workshops.
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